
香 港 中 文 大 學 

崇 基 學 院 
CHUNG CHI COLLEGE 

THE CHINESE UNIVERSITY OF HONG KONG 

NOTICE FROM STUDENT HOSTELS COMMITTEE 

 

 

 

 

 

The residence period of the student hostels in Chung Chi College ends on May 17, 2025.  
All residents should finish the following check-out procedures and leave the hostel before 
5:00 p.m. on Saturday, May 17, 2025.  Important points are listed below for the 
temporary luggage storage arrangements for check out: 

 

1. According to Hostel Regulations, when moving out, residents are required to 
clean their rooms and clear all belongings from the hostel with original room keys 
being returned.  Otherwise, deposits will not be refunded, and future applications for 
hostel residence may be adversely affected. 

2. Residents who have been assigned a hostel place in the coming school term 
may store their clothes and books in the hostel’s temporary storage room (except 
Pentecostal Mission Hall Complex High Block).  For further information, please refer 
to the “Check-out Procedures (May)” notice in the Committee website.  

3. For residents who are granted summer hostel places, please store the luggage at a 
separate storeroom according to the instruction of your Warden and hostel attendants 
(luggage claiming is available from summer hostel check-in day, i.e. 24 May 2025, 
except Pentecostal Mission Hall Complex High Block).  Other hostels which are not 
arranged for student summer hostel residence will be closed at 5:00pm on 24 May 
2025.  Summer residents shall be aware of the service time when plan to pick up the 
luggage from those hostels. 

4. “Rules and regulations for using the temporary storage at CC student hostel” has 
been posted on the hostel’s temporary storage room.  Residents who need to store 
their luggage in the temporary storage room should follow the regulations properly. 
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